THE LUMBERTON
LIBRARY LIST

NEWSLETTER FROM THE DESKS OF THE LUMBERTON LIBRARIANS
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What's going on at the library in April:

The [aster Bunny is coming to Lumberton Public
Library!

On Friday, April 1st we will have Easter Bunny
pictures and an Easter egg hunt. Check the flyer
on our Facebook page for ages and times.

Our monthly game days/nights are:
» Mexican Train Dominoes (18+) 4/6 at 1pm
« Kids Bingo 4/13 at 4:30pm (ages 5-18)
+ Kahoot! 4/11 at 4:30pm (ages 10+)
» Bunco 4/28 at 6pm (ages 13+)

We have started a new group called "Coffee and
Coloring" that meets twice a month on the first
and 3rd Mondays at 1lam for ages 18+. Coloring
books, colored pencils and coffee are supplied by
the library!
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AN NUAR PEANT SWAP

~ This month is our annual plant swap
E,n Friday, April 22nd from 1-4pm. The
: Frlends of the Library will be selling
od plates and having a craft sale

“during the plant swap. They will also:

be hosting our book sale which will
consist of all genres of books, some.
audio books and a few movies. Price
will be posted at the sale. Please join -
us! ' |

CLUBS

Teens/Tweens book club is the 4th Monday of
each month at 4:30pm. This event is open to
kids ages 10-18. April 25th, we will be discussing
Coco, a Deluxe Junior Novelization, by Diana
Lopez.

For Adult Book Club this month we are reading
"Rebecca" by Daphne du Maurier. We will
discuss this book on Tuesday, April 26th at 1pm.
No need to sign up! Just stop by and join us.

Anime Club will meet on April 14th at 4:30pm. If
you have already joined, please bring your
folder with you. If you haven't joined yet, please
come!

Our T.A.G. (Teen Advisory Group) will meet on
April 28th at 4:30pm. Join this group to help us
spread the word about library programs and to
help with suggestions on programs and
materials you may want to see at the library.

Lumberton Public Library
106 West Main Ave.
Lumberton, MS 39455
601-796-2505
www.lclsms.org
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“If you don't like to read, you

haven't found the right book.”

—J.K. Rowling

During April, we will be closed the 15-
16th in celebration of the Easter holiday.

We will be closed on Friday, April 29th
for staff training.

Lumberton Library is now open every
other Saturday from 12-4pm! The
Lumberton Branch will be open on April
2nd and 30th from 12-4pm.

Come see us!
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